
QA-FR-171-A 

Boost Lighting, Inc. 

430 Satellite Boulevard NW, Suite 101, Suwanee,Georgia 30024 USA 

Tel: +1 470-209-3668 

Email: az@boostlightinginc.com 

Date: 2025-03-04
FCC Confidential Authorization 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

Subject: Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of 

FCC ID: 2AXLR-DA15WHRCD1 

In accordance with Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules,  

Boost Lighting, Inc. hereby requests long-term confidential treatment of information 

accompanying this application as outlined below:  

• Block Diagram

• Schematics

• Operation Description

The above materials contain proprietary and confidential information not customarily 

released to the public. The public disclosure of these materials provides unjustified 

benefits to its competitors in the market.  

In addition to above mentioned documents, in order to comply with the marketing  

regulations in Title 47 CFR §2.803 and the importation rules in Title 47 CFR §2.1204,  

While ensuring that business sensitive information remains confidential until the actual 

marketing of newly authorized devices, we request Short Term Confidentiality of the  

following attachment(s):  

• External Photos

• Test Setup Photos

• Internal Photos

• User Manual

As well as short-term (secrecy cycle: 180 days) 

Sincerely Yours, 

Signature: 

Printed Name: DEXIN ZOU 

Title: CEO 




